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19 June 2018 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Scholastic Book Fair 
 
I am writing to let you know that we are currently holding a Scholastic Book Fair in our Library. All 
of the books are half priced so it would be wonderful if pupils snap up a summer reading bargain! 
 
The last day of the book fair is Friday 22 June so pupils have until then to purchase or reserve a 
book and check they have permission to buy it first.  
 
You can buy vouchers for your child to use from https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/gift-vouchers 
which means you don’t have to give them extra cash. Scholastic’s website also allows you to buy 
vouchers at a discounted price. 20% when you buy online meaning a £12 voucher costs only £10, 
a £6 voucher costs only £5 and so on.  
 
If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Miss S.A. Leach 
Principal Teacher of English, Media & Literacy  
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